
 

Lamenting the removal of the poplar trees and commencement of the West Basin Development….. 

 

To the music of “On the Boardwalk in Atlantic City” 

On the boardwalk in the lakeside City 

Poplars are starting to fall. 

Will the boardwalk be a tragic pity, 

No different from Kingston at all? 

Anthony Reid, 5 November 2016 
Apartment 1109, 19 Marcus Clarke St, New Acton, ACT 2601. 

 


